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04/10/2019  08:26:112019/4545/P OBJ TRACT We strongly object to this kiosk being given retrospective permission. It will set an unacceptable precedent 

that would encourage others to follow.

Camden Town centre, and specifically in this area, has a huge number of take-away food outlets and indeed 

has a significant number more due to open in Hawley Wharf. Having kiosks on our residential side streets just 

adds to the spread of rubbish and smells.

We want this application refused and the kiosk removed. If the business wants to run a food stall it should be 

looking for a site within the market or within one of the retail units that exists. There are a number of vacant 

units.
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